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13th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Lower Five Geography fieldtrip 2023 

 

Please be advised that we are taking the Lower Five Geography students to Moulin Huet and Vazon Bay 

on Tuesday the 20th of June and Thursday the 22nd of June respectively to complete Geography fieldwork.  

We will depart from school at 09:30 and return to school at 11:15 on both days. The students will be taken 

by bus to both venues and returned to school.  

 

Students will be expected to manage their own time to include a break stop. They will be able to buy an 

ice cream if they bring some money or they can take a snack with them on the day.  

 

Students should be dressed for being outdoors (mufti) with suitable footwear for walking and should bring 

a coat depending on the weather. They will be expected to carry their booklets and water and packed 

snacks that they wish to consume.   

 

If you should have any questions about the trips please contact Ms Ace-Hopkins 

sacehopkins@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Serena Ace-Hopkins 

Ms Ace-Hopkins  

Head of Geography 
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